

Important Information for Your Client's Tax Credit Donation

Dear CPA or Tax Preparer,
Your client,, would like to make a donation to the Mars Hill Scholarship Granting Organization (SGO) and would like to confirm their eligibility to receive Ohio's SGO tax credit.
As you are aware, donations made to SGOs are considered non-refundable tax credits by Ohio. If the contribution is made before filing a return and by April 15, it may be applied to the prior year's tax liability. As you prepare the return, would you please inform your client of their eligibility for this credit—up to \$750 per individual or \$1,500 for married couples—and let them know the exact amount they are eligible to claim? They would like to then make a contribution to maximize their credit before finalizing and filing their return. Once the donation is made, we will promptly issue a confirmation letter, which should be attached to your client's tax return.
If you or anyone at your firm have any questions regarding Ohio's SGO tax laws, I would be happy to discuss. Please feel free to reach out to me at 513-703-9819. You may also find additional information at www.marshill.edu/marshillsgo .
Thank you for your time and support of this impactful opportunity.
Best regards,
Nick Kuechly President of the Mars Hill SGO CPA (Inactive) 513-703-9819 Mars Hill SGO Tax ID #92-1550922

Mission Statement: The Mars Hill Scholarship Granting Organization exists to raise scholarship funds and prioritize qualified low-income-students for scholarships to Mars Hill Academy.